
We did it!  

Last year 92 Prolife Lutherans gathered for our first-ever time together for the PA March for 
Life. We DOUBLED the number of Lutherans in attendance and UNITED together under one 
banner. 

And we did it with blue hands. 

As we walked, the heavy rain disintegrated our signs. We extended hands to say goodbye 
to new friends only to apologize about the sparkly blue colors on them. 

“Don’t worry, my hands are blue too!” 

Those blue hands were a sign of solidarity, and in good Lutheran fashion, a picture of the 
washing of baptism. We extend our reach to others, having ourselves been reached by 
Christ, desiring all to reach the age to be baptized also. 

Let’s do it again! 

Maybe without the blue hands? 

What is your part? 

Will you forward the email to a few interested persons today? 

Will you put the date in your church’s calendar? 

Will you await our mailing and a personal phone call in the next weeks? 

Come with your family, church family—young, youth, adult, and old and march with us on 
September 22. We’ll be calling you! 

In Christ, 

Pr. Chris Seifferlein—Mount Calvary LCMS-Lititz 

Calling all Lutherans! Gather with pro-life Lutherans prior to the 2025 PA March for Life at 
The Hilton in Harrisburg, One N. 2nd St. in Harrisburg to be encouraged and take a stand for 
the dignity of all lives from conception to natural death. A full breakfast, free of charge, will 
be served from 9:00 AM to 10:00 AM. Two inspirational speakers will briefly address us 
before we walk together to the Capitol steps for the 11:00 AM Rally and 12:00 PM Mile 
March. For more information or to RSVP your interest email 
pamarchforlife@lancasterlutheran.com or call or text Jeanie Zentz at (717) 475-0271. For 
more information about the PA March for Life, visit their website Pennsylvania March for 
Life - March for Life 
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